
 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

DATE: August 14, 2022 
 
ATTENDEES:  Tim Fox (Chair), Mark Murray, Debby Peck, Megan Keenan (Incoming Staff) 
 
REGRETS: Nancy Moore, Kevin Lunn, Cindy Hackett 
 
The Communications Committee met on Monday, August 8, 2022 @ 5:30 pm. 
 
Hanwell Herald Fall Edition 

• Local Governance Reform / Election Information (Tim) 
• Storm Preparedness (Cindy) 
• Industrial Park/Business Growth (Mark) 
• Bear Club (Morgan) 
• Veterans Memorial (Tim) 
• Waste Reduction (Debby) 
• New Brunswick Apple (Debby) 
• Recipes (Darren and Susan) 
• Be sure to note the Halloween and Christmas contests 
• Deadline for articles to be written and submitted is Sept 6 

 
Social Media 

• Elections Information – Do a series of posts to encourage people to run, giving information on how to run, 
noting the boundaries of the two wards, etc. 

• Christmas Tree growers in Hanwell 
• Fall garden tasks 
• Halloween and Thanksgiving posts 
• See communications planning calendar 

 
New Business 

• No new business 
 
Next regular meeting will be held on September 12, 2022, at 5:30 pm 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:30 pm. 
 
Respectively Submitted,       
Tim Fox (Chair)        
        


